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Dear Brethren, 

This note is about Pablo Araya, 13-year-old son of missionary Danny Araya in 
Costa Rica.  He has been struggling with a hemoglobin disorder and will need to 
undergo a bone marrow transplant.  Tests were done to see whether Dani, his 
wife Cindy, or his daughter Sofia would be the best donor, and the results 
showed that the sibling Sofia was the best match. 

The exact time for the procedure is not yet known, since Pablo must go through 
a series of tests to check his body for any ailments that would affect the success 
of the transplant.  His body under the chemotherapy treatment will lose its 
immunity, so they must be careful to see that he has no elements of disease or 
sickness before the surgery. 

After the completion of the transplant procedure, Pablo must remain isolated in 
the hospital for one month, along with only one parent, and that will be his 
mother, Cindy.  This will be an indeed trying time for the Araya family.  Please 
keep Pablo in your prayers.  May God’s merciful hand guides to the doctors and 
may his peace govern the hearts of the Araya household.  Please remember 
Sofia, that God’s peace and strength will be with her as she goes through the 
donor’s part in this delicate process. 

Praying for God’s will and loving mercy, 

Bro. Carl, GPA 

Luke 19:10  

  

 


